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Ms Amy Sweeney

Office of Regulation and International Engagement
Office of Fossil Energy — FE-34

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20585

United States of America

RE: Pieridae Energy (USA) Ltd.,
FE Docket No. 14-179-LNG
Order Nos 3639 and 3768
Request for Extension of Commencement Deadlines

Dear Ms Sweeney:

On May 22, 2015, the Office of Fossil Energy of the Department of Energy (“DOE”) issued DOE/FE
Order No. 3639 in FE Docket No. FE 14-179-LNG. This order granted Pieridae Energy (USA) Ltd
(“PEUSA”) long term, multi-contract authorization to export natural gas to Canada and to other
free trade agreement nations.

On February 5, 2016, the Office of Fossil Energy of the Department of Energy issued DOE/FE Order
No. 3768 in FE Docket No. FE 14-179-LNG. This opinion and order granted PEUSA long-term, multi
contract authorization to export U.S. sourced natural gas by pipeline to Canada for liquefaction
and re-export in the form of liquefied natural gas to non-free trade agreement countries.

PEUSA hereby requests that the DOE/FE modify the terms of these authorisations to extend the
deadline for the commencement of first export and first re-export respectively as detailed below.

i DOE/FE Order 3639: Paragraph A to be revised such that the term commences at the
earlier of the date of first export or May 22, 2027 (currently May 22, 2022); and

ii. DOE/FE Order 3768: Paragraph D to be revised such that the term commences at the
earlier of the date of first re-export or May 22, 2027 (currently February 5, 2023).

The requested extension also aligns the commencement terms in both orders.
PEUSA is wholly-owned by Pieridae Energy Limited ("Pieridae"). As was reported by press release issued

July, 2021, Pieridae was unable to make an affirmative FID by June 30, 2021 due to the cost pressures and
time constraints caused by the global COVID-19 pandemic.
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Pieridae remains committed to the Goldboro LNG project and is currently in discussions with several
potential strategic partners and governmental organisations for the advancement of alternative designs that
would make the Goldboro LNG project both economically more compatible with the current environment,
and to speed up the timeline to market. With the conflict in Europe at the forefront of minds, Pieridae is
working diligently with stakeholders to advance the Goldboro LNG project.

It is on the basis of such positive ongoing advancements that Pieridae requests to extend its commencement
of export and first re-export deadlines for the Golbdoro LNG project.

Should there be any questions in relation to the above application, please do not hesitate to contact me on
403 399 7587.

Yours truly,
[signed]
Alfred Sorensen

Chief Executive Officer
Pieridae Energy Limited



